ENGADINE WEST PUBLIC SCHOOL

Phone: (02) 9520 8134
Email: engadinew-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Fax: (02) 9520 5314

Buckle Avenue, Engadine NSW 2233

Dear parents/carers,

Junior Choir 2018

Wednesday 7 March 2018

Congratulations! Your child has successfully gained a position in the junior choir. They will have the opportunity this year
to perform at school functions, special events, and the Sutherland Shire Schools Music Festival (SSSMF).

The choir will be conducted by Mrs Winton and Ms Morgan and will rehearse on Wednesdays during school time.
Students have recordings of this year’s repertoire on their USB. It contains part one and part two, performance and
accompaniment recordings. Students in 2B and 2G will be singing part one and students in 2M and 2N will be singing
part two. Please remind your child to bring their songbook each Wednesday for rehearsal and encourage them to
practice their parts at home.

A fee of $25.00 is payable to cover the cost of the Sutherland Shire Schools Music Festival T-shirt (worn on stage at the
festival), songbook, USB and bus travel to the full day rehearsal.

For The Sutherland Shire Schools Music Festival, the choir will be involved in half day rehearsals and a matinee and
evening performance.

Event Date Times Venue Travel details
Half day Thursday 5 April 2018 | Within school hours Engadine West Public Nil
rehearsal School
Half day Thursday 21 June 2018 | Within school hours Engadine West Public Nil
rehearsal School
Whole day Thursday 16 August | Meet at school Sutherland Bus
rehearsal and 2018 8:15am-3:30pm Entertainment Centre
~matinee
_erformance
Evening Friday 17 August 2018 | Meet Ms Morgan Sutherland Own transport
Performance 6.15pm Entertainment Centre

Please keep this as a reference.

Reminder notes will be sent home prior to each event detailing what the students will need to bring.

Please complete the permission slip below and the publicity consent form (required by the SSSMF) and return with
payment to Mrs Winton by Wednesday 21 March 2018.

Kind regards,

Mrs Winton and Ms Morgan

Choir Teachers

Sue Roach
Principal



Junior Choir
Please return by Wednesday 21 March 2018 with payment

| give permission for my child of class to participate
in the junior choir. | understand my child’s participation will include rehearsals held at Engadine West Public
School as well as bus travel to Sutherland Entertainment Centre on Thursday 16 August 2018. The excursion is
approved by the principal.

Special needs of my child of which the escorting teacher should be aware:

Signed Date
Parent/Carer

Cut Here Cut Here Cut Here Cut Here

2018 Junior Choir Payment $25.00

% Child’s Name Class

Cash/Cheque Payment:

(L) cash/Cheque payment enclosed: $25.00

Online Payment:

() 1 have made an online payment. My receipt number is:

Signed: Date: / /
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Permission to Publish
Sutherland Shire Schools Music Festival

Explanation of the activity

The Sutherland Shire Schools Music Festival will be held on 9 August — 24 August 2018 at the Sutherland
Entertainment Centre. Students will perform various items to parents during the festival including choral singing,
dance items and or produce artworks. The NSW Department of Education through the Sutherland Shire Schools
Music Festival will photograph and or make vision or sound recording of students participating in the event.

Description of the information that will be collected
The NSW Department of Education will be recording the event for the purpose of promoting excellence in public
schools NSW. These recording are made non for profit.

Explanation of how the information will be collected
The event will be filmed and photographed. Interviews of participants may occur during the event and background
footage may also be obtained.

Explanation of where the information will be published

Promotional material obtained at the event may be published in print and in online publications of regional and
local newspapers. Vision of the concert may be published on the Sutherland Shire Schools Music Festival website
www.sssmf.nsw.edu.au

These forms of media publicity are explicitly for promoting excellence in public schools NSW. These channels are
monitored by NSW Department of Education staff and photos will remain active for one year.

For further enquires please contact Sue Roach, President of the Sutherland Shire Schools Music Festival at
Engadine West Public School, 9520 8134 or susan.roach@det.nsw.edu.au

Permission to Publish

I give permission to participate in the event and publish information as described above on 9-24 August 2018 by
NSW Department of Education on behalf of the Sutherland Shire Schools Music Festival for the Music Festival.
ParticipantiName: .o i i s s e VL AR R Date of birth:

Address:

Intthe presence of: .. ..o iiiiiiiiv e bR, Rl

NSW Department of Education
35 Bridge Street Sydney NSW 2000 GPO Box 33 Sydney NSW 2001



